
   

   

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 57 (PRINCE GEORGE) 
 

June 10, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of Education 

 
FROM: Secretary Treasurer 
 
SUBJECT:  OPEN CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED/SENT 
 

 
The attached correspondence has been received and/or sent since the last public Board 
meeting.   
 

 2025.05.29 Correspondence from CUPE 3742 

 2025.05.27 Monica McKee regarding Library Clerks 

 2025.05.26 Email from City of Prince George related to 
correspondence from Tammy Pocket regarding Playground 
restructure 

 2025.05.23 CUPE 3742 regarding staffing cuts 

 2025.05.22 Josh Kynoch regarding Musicfest Fanfare 2025 

 2025.05.07 Correspondence from CUPE 372 regarding Laboratory 
Technicians 

 2025.04.16 Christa Porter regarding International Travel 

 2024.11.24 Office of the Ombudsperson, Quarterly Report July 1 – 
September 30, 2024 

 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION:  
 
That the Board of Education receive the open correspondence received and/or sent as 
presented. 
 
 
 
 

 


